

## Senator Phillips Meets With Local Family & Youth Service Agencies

ELAINE PHILLIPS January 18, 2017

**ISSUE: CHILDREN & FAMILIES** 



Senator Elaine Phillips (R-Manhasset) recently met with leaders of family and youth service agencies from Elmont, Hicksville and Port Washington to discuss the important programs and services they provide to the communities in the 7th Senate District.

"It was great meeting with the leaders of these valuable community service organizations.

Each of them works tirelessly to help local children and families. I look forward to working with them and helping them continue changing lives for the better," said Senator Phillips.

Senator Phillips (center) is pictured with (l-r) Pat Boyle, Executive Director of Gateway

Youth Outreach; Lynette Batts, Executive Director of Littig House Community Center;

Thomas Bruno, Executive Director of the Hicksville Boys & Girls Club; and Edgard Laborde,

Director of Community Voices for Youth & Families.